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Daniel B. Kirkwood
3319 Dartmouth College HWY
North Haverhill, NH 03774

November 5, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

We live in a most beautiful State and need nothing to destroy its beauty.  Please work to end this
Northern Pass threat to our beauty.  When I drive down Rt. 25 to Plymouth and see those ugly wind
mill that kill hundreds of out song and raptor birds, I feel sick to my stomach.  Again I implore you to
help put an end to this travesty.

Thank you for your support in advance.

Best regards,

Daniel B. Kirkwood

Sincerely,
Daniel B. Kirkwood
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